
 

 

 

June 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Congleton High School’s Year 6/7 Transition Day 
       Thursday 30 June and Friday 01 July 2022 

The County Transport Co-ordinator has agreed for current Year 6 children to be allowed 
free transport on all blue bus routes to and from Congleton High School on Thursday 30 
June 2022 and Friday 01 July 2022. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr J Barlow  
Headteacher 
 
 


